
                                                                                                     

North Breakwater – Breaking News 

 

Ballard Marine has performed a dive survey to reassess the condition of the anchor 

chains. This is a necessary task to be done before any repair work may proceed.  

Consequent bid(s) are being gathered and reviewed. 

 
 

Financial workshop- 

 
 Port Commissioner Nye & CPA Fancher have spearheaded these workshops to provide 

information to the public in a dedicated forum. 

 

  Any persons interested in participating in this process may join in by Zoom. Anyone 

wishing to submit questions may do so using the Port provided form. This form is 

available on the home page of Port’s website, or you can contact the Port office and we 

can provide you with a printed or electronic copy directly. 

   The purpose of these meetings is to provide transparency to the public about the 

Port’s finances. We ask that any submissions be directly related to the Port’s finances.  

 Complex or multi-tiered questions take time and research so please submit your 

questions well in advance of the meeting day. We will endeavor to bring all questions to 

the next meeting, however if time does not allow, some submittals may be moved to 

future meetings.  

 The next scheduled meeting will be on May 24, 2022 at 4:00 PM - Zoom information 

provided below under Upcoming Meetings & Events 

 
 

 

Open slips – 

 
 The wait list is being addressed, calls are being made, and slips are continuing to be 

filled as we approach Summer. Port Staff is estimating to have a full marina by the end of May. 
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Main Pier –  

In the last meeting, the Board of Commissioners approved the expenditure for repairing 12 piles 

under the main dock. This is a significant maintenance project that we can mark off our list this 

summer! 

 

Summer Fun –  

 

Spring is in the air, the days are starting to get longer, and the reservation calendar is filling up! 

If you are interested in booking space for the park, pavilion, or docks for your club or other 

social event, please contact the office at (360) 692-5498 and office staff will be glad to help you 

make a reservation. 

 

Interim Commissioner –  

 

At the last Port Commissioner meeting, the current Commissioners opted to forward two 

candidates for the interview process. This will be conducted in open meeting format on May 11, 

2022 at 5pm.  This meeting will be immediately followed by the regular Port Meeting at 6pm. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Meeting & Events 

 

• Special Meeting for Interim Commissioner Interviews: 

May 11, 2022, at 5:00 PM via Zoom 

Meeting ID: 865 2704 8428  Passcode: 619612 

 

• Monthly Port Commissioner Meeting: 

May 11, 2022, at 6:00 PM via Zoom 

Meeting ID: 865 2704 8428  Passcode: 619612 

 

• April Finance Workshop: 

May 24, 2022, at 4:00 PM via Zoom 

Meeting ID: 852 1331 4939  Passcode: 098670 

 


